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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee: 

 

I believe that fair pay, deactivation protections and benefits are important because 

ride share drivers are putting their property and lives on the line to help cities/towns 

make more money by dropping many many customers off into places for them to 

spend money.  

 

Recently I was unfairly deactivated from Lyft for “denying a service animal.” I pleaded 

my case that I didn’t see any animal but they said their decision was final. I made 

them so much money and they treated me like I don’t matter. I urge you to support 

SB 1166. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Evan Morey 

Uber and Lyft driver 


